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Kolva, Patti IREC

From: Beverly Moyer <bmoyer@soudertonsd.org>

Sent; Wednesday, April 27, 2016 9:27 AM ) : 58
To: Findley, Cynthia M6 KPR 29 M 9
Subject: Proposed immunization changes

Dear Cynthia,

As a school nurse at a middle school including 7th grade, I think changing the immunization provisional time frame is a
good idea. The previous time of 8 months is too long to have these students in school. But I think the change to 5 days is
too short to be feasible for the schools to determine the students this involves. Many student papers come in during the
summer months for new students, requests for student records on student who have moved away, medication

forms from parents and doctors, dental reports, as well as doctor physical reports including immunizations. At the
beginning of the year We nurses are meeting with students and parents to set up a school plan for students with a
variety of health needs from life threatening food allergies, seizure action pians, access to school because of physical
challenges and so on.

Only having 5 days to review all this incoming info will be very challenging . I think a 30 day provisional period will be
more manageable.

Thank you.

Beverly Moyer, RN, CSN, MSN
Certified School Nurse

Indian Crest Middle School
bmoyer@soudertonsd.org

Phone:215.723.9193 Fax:215.723.1560
School Web Site: indiancrest.soudertonsd.org

Indian Crest Middle School
139 Harleysville Pike
Souderton, PA 18964
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